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Meeting Notification  
The Massachusetts Gaming Commission to hold Public Meeting  

Topics include MGC Enhanced Code of Ethics and Cohort Study Research Update 
 

 
WHO:             Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including C h a irm a n S te ve 

C ro sby ,  C omm is si on er G ayl e  C a me ro n ,  C omm iss io ne r L l oyd  
Ma c Do nal d ,  Commissioner Bruce Stebbins and Commissioner Enrique 
Zuniga 

 

WHAT: The Massachusetts Gaming Commission (MGC) will hold its 232nd open public 

meeting on WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 10, 2018.  

 

 The Commission will start the meeting with an administrative update to include a 

vote about MGC’s Enhanced Code of Ethics.  

 

 Research and Responsible Gaming Director Mark Vander Linden will introduce an 

update about the Massachusetts Gaming Impact Cohort (MAGIC) Study. This is the 

first major cohort study of adult gambling to be carried out in the United States. 

  

 Lastly, the Legal Division will request a Commission vote in regards to a non-

disclosure request from MGM Springfield.  

  

For a complete list of agenda items and anticipated votes, view the official Meeting 

Notification and Agenda.  

 

A LIVE STREAM will be available on the MassGaming homepage. In addition, 

community members are invited to follow along with live meeting updates by 

connecting with the Commission on Twitter, @MassGamingComm. 
 
WHERE:             Massachusetts Gaming Commission 

              101 Federal Street, 12th Floor, Boston, MA 
 

WHEN:              WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 10, 2018 at 9:30 a.m.  

https://massgaming.com/wp-content/uploads/Meeting-Notification-and-Agenda-1-10-18.pdf
https://massgaming.com/wp-content/uploads/Meeting-Notification-and-Agenda-1-10-18.pdf
https://twitter.com/massgamingcomm

